

Education Resources Executive Director Tony McDaid

Parent/Guardian Lesmahagow High School Our ref:

CMcK/LB

Your ref:

If calling ask for: Carole McKenzie

Phone:

01698 454468

Date:

4 November 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian

Appointment of new Headteacher for Lesmahagow High School

I am pleased to inform you that Ms Barbara Lee, currently Acting HT at Lesmahagow High School, has been appointed as the permanent Head Teacher following a successful recruitment process. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the members of Lesmahagow High School Parent Council who worked so well in partnership with us throughout.

Ms Lee will take up the post with immediate effect. I would like to extend my congratulations to her on her appointment and wish her all the best as she takes the school forward. I have no doubt that under her leadership the school will thrive and that she will continue to work in partnership with young people, staff, parents and with the wider school community.

Yours sincerely

Carole McKenzie

Head of Education, Broad General Education

ande Myllenie

Council Offices, Almada Street, Hamilton ML3 0AE Phone: 01698 454468 Text Phone: 01698 454039 Email: carole.mckenzie@southlanarkshire.gov.uk



